
 

 
 

2024 Candidates for Board of Directors 
 
The Nominating Committee is pleased to announce the following nominees for election to your Virginia 
Credit Union Board of Directors.  These candidates, for four-year terms, will be presented and voted 
on by members at the Annual Meeting to be held on March 27, 2024.  The meeting will be held virtually 
via CU Ballot at 4:00 p.m.  In order to allow proper evaluation of candidates, no nominations from the 
floor will be accepted at the Annual Meeting. 
 
 
L. Robert Bolling 

 
VACU Member Since: 1988 
 
Credit Union / Related Experience:  Served four years on the VACU Board of Directors 
and one year as Associate Director.  Currently serving as the Secretary/Treasurer of 
the Board, member of the Executive Committee, and Vice Chair of the Asset-Liability 
Committee. 
 
Employment: Chief Executive Officer, ChildSavers 
 
Education: B.A., Amherst College; Harold Wade Fellow, Amherst College; Darden 
School of Business, Certificate, University of Virginia 

 
Patricia A. Green 

 
VACU Member Since: 2000 
 
Credit Union / Related Experience: Served four years on the VACU Board of 
Directors and two years as Associate Director.  Currently serving as member of the 
Asset-Liability Committee and Chair of the Fall Planning Session Committee. 
 
Employment: Sr. Director of Development, YMCA of Greater Richmond 
 
Education: B.S., Virginia Commonwealth University 
 
 

 
Paul D. Thompson 

 
VACU Member Since: 2014 
 
Credit Union / Related Experience: Served eight years on the VACU Board of 
Directors and one year as Associate Director.  Currently serving as member of the 
Governance Committee. 
 
Employment: Vice President/Mid-Atlantic Distribution, MoboTrex, Inc. 
 
Education: B.S., Bowling Green State University; M.E., George Washington University 
 
 


